
 

 
 
 

World War 1 Road Show 
 

A brilliant teaching resource and the perfect opportunity to reinforce prior 
learning or to develop understanding.   

With the centenary of WW1 fast approaching Norfolk Fire and Rescue 
Services Youth Development Team are currently developing a free 
Living Heritage Road show supported by the Heritage Lottery Fund.  

    
  

A living Heritage based project following the life of Private William James 
Goodchild of the 6th Battalion the Bedfordshire Regiment. 

 
Students follow William on his journey from Suffolk to join the Bedfordshire’s 
at St Pauls Cathedral. Through our carefully choreographed work and clever 
use of props, students will be caught up in the euphoria of recruitment at that 

time. Students will enlist with William, taking the Kings Shilling. 
 

Students are offered the opportunity to join William and his PALS in a 
specially constructed Mobile officers dugout and trench which is carefully 

constructed to bring alive the sound and smells of trench warfare living 
conditions. 

 
If you are interested in further information or would like to voice your interest   

please contact   
mark.keddie@fire.norfolk.gov.uk  

 
This project will be supported by the Heritage Lottery Fund our 

Archive Partner the Bedfordshire and Hertfordshire Regimental Museum 
Service. 
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